
 
 
  
 
 
20 May 2025 
 
Dear Families 
  
Ref: Day Trip – Gulliver’s World Park in Warrington 
 
 
We are delighted to inform you of a day trip we have planned for our students on Friday 13 
June 2025.  
 
This trip is an extended day enrichment opportunity for the students in the following classes: 
 

- Wales 
- Ireland 
- Portugal 
- France 
- Italy 
- Spain 
- Canada 
- Seychelles  

 
 
The Trip 
 
Students should arrive at school as normal, using their usual transport arrangements.  A 
coach, and school buses will depart from school at 9:30am to take students to Gulliver’s World 
Theme Park in Warrington. 
 
 
Gulliver’s World is a child-focused theme park filled with rides, themed zones, and attractions 
designed especially for younger visitors. With areas such as Lilliput Land, Safari Kingdom, 
and The Lost World, it’s the perfect setting for a memorable day out. 
 
Students will need to bring a packed lunch. Those in receipt of Free School Meals will be 
provided with a school-provided packed lunch. All students should attend in their full school 
uniform for this day, including appropriate footwear and, if cold or rainy, a coat. 
 
 
The visit will cost a total of £25 per student. Payment should be made using the Arbor app.  
 
To secure your child’s place on the trip, please complete the attached reply slip and return it 
to school.  
 
We are expected to return to school by 5pm. Families must arrange to collect their child from 
the school by 5pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Volunteers 
 
We are seeking family volunteers to support during the trip.  
 
Volunteers will accompany and support their own child throughout the visit.  
 
We would only request a maximum of one volunteer per student and would not permit any 
siblings to attend.  
 
Please note that volunteers will not be required to pay the entrance fee; entrance and transport 
costs are fully covered by the school, so volunteers will only need to provide their own lunch. 
 
To register your interest in volunteering please indicate this on the attached reply slip. 
 
Unfortunately, volunteers will not be permitted to park at Abbot’s Lea School.  
 
All vehicles must be parked off-site, and volunteers will need to walk onto school premises.  
 
We kindly ask that all volunteers arrive at school by 9:15am to be signed in and receive                   
a briefing on the risk assessment before departure. 
 
Please be advised that, as this is a school trip, strict no smoking/vaping rules apply throughout 
the day. 
 
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
We are really looking forward to a fantastic day and thank you, as always, for your continued 
support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Laura Cartwright 
Assistant Headteacher - Primary Department  
 
 

 
Gulliver’s World School Trip Reply Slip 
 
Student's Name: ___________________________________ 
 
Key Stage: _________Class: _________________________ 

 
I give permission for my child to attend the school trip on Friday 13 June 2025 

☐ Yes      ☐ No 

 
Would you like to volunteer to help on the trip? 

☐ Yes – I am available and willing to volunteer        ☐ No – I am not available to volunteer 

 
 
Primary Guardian's Name: ____________________Signature: _____________________ 
 
Date: ___________________ 


